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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

OF THE MEETING OF THE CHRISTMAS ILLUMINATIONS  
SUB-COMMITTEE 

 
 
Please be advised that the Meeting of the Christmas Illuminations Sub-Committee of the Bognor Regis 
Town Council scheduled to be held at The Town Hall, Clarence Road, Bognor Regis at 6.30pm on 
WEDNESDAY 25th AUGUST 2010 has been POSTPONED.  
 
The Meeting will now be held on WEDNESDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER at 6.30pm. 
 
 
 
DATED 18th AUGUST 2010             CLERK TO THE COUNCIL 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

       TOWN MAYOR: Councillor Sandra Daniells                                               DEPUTY MAYOR: Councillor Jim Brooks   


